
I confirm that I am making the following executive decision:- 

 

 To formally name the new road under construction at the development site – Land off 

Frating Road, Gt Bromley,  Essex as follows:-  

 

“Little Paddocks”.  

 

Reason – after the former site name. 

 

I understand that a consultation with the relevant Ward Members and Parish Council that 

serve the Alresford & Elmstead Ward has taken place and all members are in agreement. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Cllr Alex Porter LLB LLM 

 


